
 

Drakes Huddersfield Cricket League 
 

EXECUTIVE MEETING MINUTES  
 

WEDNESDAY 6th December 2017 
 

In the Chair: Trevor Atkinson 
 

Other Officers Present The President; Finance Secretary; Match & Registration Secretary; Administration & Disciplinary Secretary; 
Child Welfare,Trophies & Facilities Secretary; Media Secretary. 
Life Vice Presidents:  Roger France; Geoff Crompton; Ron Tindall. 
Club Representatives: Craig McCreadie; Les Harrison. 
Apologies: The General Secretary, Malcolm Westoby 
Introduction: The Chairman opened the meeting congratulating Ron Tindall on being appointed Life Vice President.               

The Minutes 
                    The minutes of the Executive meeting on Wednesday 6th October 2017 were taken as read, approved as a true  
                    record and signed by the Chairman.  

Matters arising 

• Email to Examiner re posted averages in the paper:- An email reply had been received and circulated to the 
Executive members. 

• Sponsorship of the League:- The Chairman updated the meeting on the agreed sponsorship deal to cover the next 
four years.  

 Monthly Finance Report 
The Financial Secretary had nothing to add from the AGM and Council meetings. 

Grounds and Facilities report 
          The Child Welfare & Facilities Secretary raised the issue of the state of some of the trophies when returned to  
           Cobwood or himself. All ground reports to clubs would be sent out in the New Year. 
Disciplinary Report 

The Administration & Disciplinary Secretary had nothing to report.                                                                              
Report from the UA 

Nothing to add from the AGM and Council meetings apart from the new law changes for next season. The Umpires Association 
would produce a report and recommendations for the January Executive Meeting. 

Report from Match & Registration Secretary 
          The Match & Registration Secretary’s Play cricket scoring and result proposal was discussed and if everything was ok  
           would be implemented next season. It had been used in the HJCL last year. 
Media Report 
          The Media Secretary reported the Cedar Court would have only provided a projector at the League Dinner at a cost which  
           was disappointing. He had received a tweet from Armitage Bridge asking about the ECB managed migration. This would be on  
           the agenda for the January Executive meeting.  
Any Other Business  
          The President felt the staffing at the Cedar Court for the League dinner was well below standard. With the General  
          Secretary being away we would leave this to the January meeting. 
          The President also queried the clubs affiliation fees to the YCA-ECB. This would be looked into for next month’s meeting. 
 
 

 
   The next meeting of the Executive Committee will be held on Wednesday 10th January 2018 at Almondbury CC  7pm.                                

            
 
  

         
 
 
         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


